
June Newsletter
“To learn, play and be well together.”

Preparations for the 2024-2025 school year:
We are pleased to share teacher staffing for the upcoming school year:
- Grade 4 Team- Mrs. Reeve,Mrs. Shackleford,Mrs. Neudorf andMrs. Davidson
- Grade 5 Team-Ms.McKie andMrs. Davidson-Orr
- Grade 6 Team-Mrs. Bogaard andMr. Koentges

Educational Assistants: JenniferMyke, Lindsay Eden andMollyMacDonald.Wehave also posted
positions for 2 additional Temporary Educational Assistants and 1 Temporary Child Youth Care
worker. These positions have not yet been filled.

Class lists carefully considermultiple factors and are determined based on a balance of student
academic, behavioral and social/emotional needs. Class lists are drafted among school teams during
transitionalmeetings between schools (Grade 3 to 4, Grade 6 to 7) andwithin our school (Grade 4 to
5).We ask that parents and guardians respect the above process and thatwe are unable to
accommodate parent requests for student placement. Your child’s teacher and class listwill be
shared at the start of September.

Ride Your Bike to School:
On Friday, June 14thwe are riding our bikes to school! The east end of CNPwill depart fromFrank
and thewest endwill depart fromColeman at 8:00am. Your childmustwear a helmet for this
school based event. Upon our arrival to the school; all students, staff and volunteerswill enjoy a
pancake breakfast. Thanks to the Coleman Lions for cooking the pancakes!

June Year EndAssembly andGrade 6ClapOut Celebration:
Our year end celebration is Tuesday, June 25th at 9am. Please join us aswe look back at the 2023-2024 school
year and clap out ourGrade 6 students.

Swimming Lessons andYear End Pool Party:
Due to Pass Poolmaintenance, swimming previously scheduled for June 10th and 12th has been canceled.
Our Year End Pool Party is June 25th between 10:30amand2:30pm.Weare appreciative of theBlairmore
Lionswho are cooking hot dogs for students and staff at the pool party!

Last day of school for students:
June 26th is the last day for students. On behalf of all staff; enjoy awonderful summer holiday! First
day of school is Tuesday, September 3rd.


